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December 14th, 2022
RE: Staffing Update
Dear Parents/Guardians:

| wish to inform you that Mr. Jim Carlton’s last day at St. Dominic will be on January 13th, 2023,
following nearly 15 months of service with us. Mr. Carlton has found a teaching position in
another school division closer to his family, and we wish him the very best in his future, and
would like to thank him for sharing his gifts with us.

In order to ensure that there is a smooth transition, we would like to welcome Mrs. Danica Allaby
to St. Dominic, who will finish the semester for Mr. Carlton, as well as continue with some new
course offerings after the semester break. Mrs. Allaby comes to us from St. Joseph High School
in Red Deer, and is keen to begin teaching some Science 10, and Religious Studies 15.
Additionally, we are looking forward to using her talents to offer a new Computer Science CTS
strand for grades 10-12.

Finally, we would like to welcome back Mrs. Paige Mayell from her maternity leave, starting on
January 31st. Mrs. Mayell will be teaching Math 20-1, Math 30-2, and Math 31 Calculus.

Please do not hesitate to call the office if there are any concerns. | thank you in advance for
your patience and understanding during these staff changes.

God bless,

Mr. Lauren MacKenzie
Principal



